
 

 

We had our first disco of the year last week the money raised has 

been used to buy a new carpet rug for Foundation. Thank you for 

coming!  

Thank you to everyone that came along to our Cheese and Wine 

Friends Meeting on Wednesday, we had a great turn out! We discussed new 

ideas as well as making plans for our upcoming Christmas Fair on Friday 8th 

December. If anyone would like to get involved in helping or find out what was 

discussed please email henburyviewfriends@gmail.com. 

Upcoming events run by Friends of Henbury 

Xmas jumper and nativity costume swap shop 24th Nov & 1st December - suggested 
donation £2 

(Drop clothes in box in office from Monday 13th November) 
  

Pantomime - Treasure Island  
During school day on 30th November - suggested donation £2 

 
Hot chocolate for sale after school on Fridays  

 
Wreath making evening - Monday 4th December email     

                          henburyviewfriends@gmail.com or sign up at 
office 

 
                 Christmas Fair - Friday 8th December after school 

 

Personalised Christmas items: 

We are still awaiting the Christmas cards and items to be delivered 

and they will go home as soon as we have them.  

Christmas Fair 

We’re looking forward to our popular Christmas Fair this year.  

    Songs around the Christmas tree in hall 3.20-3.30pm 

Father Christmas and grotto     Raffle             Lego stall      

Cakes, snacks and drinks (no hot food)         Games and prizes 
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RAINBOW TOMBOLA 

(A small sealed item of the colour your class has been allocated e.g. 

green - a green bottle of bubbles. Box will be outside classroom) 

Foundation - Red 

Year 1 - Green 

Year 2 - Yellow 

Year 3 - Orange 

Year 4 - Blue 

If anyone has any clothes rails we could borrow for the swap shop 

(24th Nov) we would really appreciate it! 

 

Many thanks for supporting your school.  

 

Friends of Henbury 

DONATIONS 

Cakes please - Thursday 7th December 

Wine bottles please - between now and Thursday 

7th December  

Rainbow tombola prizes please - Thursday 7th 

December 

If anyone’s company can offer a raffle prize for 

the Xmas fair we’d be very grateful. 


